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1 https://cdm.unfccc.int/EB/index.html 

 

Dear Mr. Sadler, 

 

I wish to inform you that the CDM Executive Board (the Board) considered your communication 

of 16 September 2020 at its 108th meeting. 

 

I thank you for your input. The Board agreed to address the issues raised in your letter as 

described in paragraphs 6, 7, 8 and 9 of the 108th Board meeting report.1 

 

Thank you for contacting the Board with your request. 


